
Knitters  and  crocheters
meeting at library monthly
Do you like knitting or crocheting? Would you like to share
your enjoyment with others?

If  yes,  then  come  to  the  South  Lake  Tahoe  library  each
Wednesday from 5-7pm, and on the first Saturday of each month
from 1-3pm for Spin A Yarn—an informal gathering of crafters.

Some yarn is provided, but bring knitting needles or crochet
hooks.

People of all ages and experience are welcome.

For more information, call (530) 573.3185.
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